JOHN CORNYN
TEXAS

Anited Btates Henate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-4305

April 4, 2022

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg
Secretary

U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

I am writing to express my support for the City of Corpus Christi’s application to the Department
of Transportation for the Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equality
(RAISE) Program. As you and your staff review the proposal, I trust you will give full
consideration to the many strengths of their application.

Corpus Christi is seeking funding for the Yorktown Boulevard Complete Streets Project. This
project will reconstruct Yorktown Boulevard from Rodd Field Road to the Oso Creek Bridge.
These improvements will increase the capacity and resiliency of the area while improving safety
conditions for bicyclists and pedestrians traveling along the corridor. In addition, TxDOT will be
participating in the replacement and improvements to the Oso Creek Bridge. If funded, the
project will improve community connectivity and provide critical safety improvements for
residents through multimodal facilities and access management.

I would appreciate your efforts to ensure that I am kept informed of the progress of this
application. Please contact Bryson Albert (Bryson_Albert@cornyn.senate.gov), my Grants
Coordinator, with any developments regarding this application soon as they are available.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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JOHN CORNYN
United States Senator



